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May 24, 2013
The Honorable Richard Burr

Ranking Member 

Senate Veterans Affairs Committee

217 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-2981

Dear Senator Burr:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your legislation (S. 529) that would extend the date for personnel who have been exposed to contaminated water at Camp Lejeune, N.C. from January 1, 1957, to August 1, 1953. The Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry indicates that the earlier date is now appropriate for the beginning of water contamination due to carcinogens. The date change impacts access to VA health care for former military family members, veterans, and family members.

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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